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Dated: August 18, 2021 

 

 

     Notice 

 
 

 

With reference to the notification dated August 17, 2021, 20th August 2021 (Friday) has been 

declared as a “Public Holiday” in the place of August 19, 2021 (Thursday) in state of Himachal 

Pradesh. 

 

This is to bring to your notice that the interviews will go on as per schedule. There is no change in 

the dates. 

 

 

Principal 
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